
Please contact the clerk, Cat Radford,  if you have any 
questions clerk@harbertonparishcouncil.org

The Devon Air Ambulance Trust is working with communities to 
develop a network of night landing sites which will enable the charity 
to bring a life-saving service into the heart of communities when it is 
dark.  

Harberton Parish Council has been working with theHarberton Parish Council has been working with the Trust to identify 
suitable sites in the Parish.  It has supported the creation of a landing 
site in Harbertonford and is keen to see if there is community interest 
in the provision of a landing site in Harberton.   

A public meeting has been arranged to raise awareness of the 
scheme and to gather public opinion.   

Parish Councillors and representatives of the DevonParish Councillors and representatives of the Devon Air Ambulance 
Trust will be able to talk to local residents about whats involved, how 
the landing site would be used and answer any questions that might 
arise.

A Devon Air Ambulance Trust 
Community Helipad for Harberton?

Harberton Parish Hall
7pm Weds 11th April
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